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JH/SKN LETTER

AUG 2 9 1990

Dr. 016f Soderberg
Director General
Statens Krnbransle Namnd
Sehlstedtsgatan 9
S-115 23 Stockholm
Sweden

Dear Dr. Sderberg:

SUBJECT: STATENS KARNBRANSLE NAMND REFERENCE 41/90

I am responding to your letter dated August 17, 1990, in which you expressed

the desire to have a contingent from Sweden visit the Center for Nuclear Waste

Regulatory Analyses (CNWRA). Based on discussions with the CNWRA staff, the

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission believes that the proposed visit would be

appropriate, and supports those activities that allow for the exchange of technical

information. Specific plans and activities for the visit should be coordinated

directly with Dr. Gerry Stirewalt of the CNWRA.

Sincerely,

ORIGINAL SIGNED BY
John J. Linehan, Director
Repository Licensing and Quality

Assurance Project Directorate
Division of High-Level Waste Management
Office of Nuclear Material Safety

and Safeguards
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